

## Dear Friends:

The devastation caused by hurricane Maria on September 20<sup>th</sup> 2017 will be felt in Puerto Rico for a long period of time. We at the Jewish Community Center - Shaare Zedeck Synagogue, are committed to assist and work in any field. Although we have suffered considerable damages in our premises, our main focus is helping the community at large.

Since day one, we have had groups of members going out and bringing relief to communities in need, particularly in the Municipality of Loiza. We have coordinated these efforts with the Mayor of this town. We have distributed hygiene products, medicines, flashlights, blue tarps, diapers, baby food and many more articles. Again, we are committed to help Puerto Rico move forward and make it shine again.

You can be part of this effort by following any of these steps:

- 1. By visiting our website, <a href="www.jccpr.org">www.jccpr.org</a> and making a donation through PayPal PayPal Account Email: diego@jccpr.org
- 2. By using our Venmo Account, information below

Name of account: Jewish Community Center of Puerto Rico

Phone number: 7876135269 Email: diego@jccpr.org

3. By means of an ACH o wire transfer, information below

Name of Account: Jewish Community Center of Puerto Rico

Bank: Banco Popular de Puerto Rico

ABA #: 021502011 Swift: BPPRPRSX

Account Number: 024430153

Bank Address: 701 Ave Ponce de Leon, Edificio Centro de Seguros,

San Juan-PR 00907

Bank Tel: 787-723-8078

4. By calling our JCC office at (787)724-4157 and making a contribution with your credit card

You can rest assured these proceeds will be used in the most efficient way to bring relief to people in need.

If you need to contact us please send an email to any of these email addresses:

diego@jccpr.orgDiego MendelbaumCommunity Directorlaura@jccpr.orgLaura MendelbaumAdministratoroffice@jccpr.orgMigdalia NievesAccountantjeff@jccpr.orgJeff BerezdivinPresident

Thank you for your support!